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I also have to agree with Whitney.
This sounds like a pretty haphazard "plan".
As much as I've wanted ditches cleared out, I am not in favor of diverting larger concentrations of PFAS from the airport area down Glens Ditch, which is exactly what this will do.
At this time, I believe monitoring levels are not too bad in this ditch and since we already have a toxic disposal area to the East of the airport, that's where any contaminated material should go.
As well, I believe that's the direction any drainage plan should go since the big drainage ditch is already there, and already draining the airport runoff.
Spreading PFAS into a new neighborhood with many houses and wells right on or close to Glen's Ditch is negligent and shortsighted. It will also be polluting another area of the beach which is now a highly used recreation and Berry picking area.
I think we need to be very mindful and cautious before  potentially making a bad situation worse.


Kimber Owen
